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TOWN OF ELSMERE 
RESOLUTION  18 - 06 

 
 

A RESOLUTION CONCERNING THE MEMBERSHIP OF 
SOME MEMBERS OF THE TOWN OF ELSMERE PENSION 

COMMITTEE. 
 
 
WHEREAS, when Resolution 12 -01 which appointed the members of the Town of 
Elsmere Pension Committee was adopted it did not take into consideration how the police 
officer who was a participant in the secondary Pension plan or the employee of the Town 
would be appointed; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Mayor and Council wish to address those two appointed positions.   
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL OF 
THE TOWN OF ELSMERE, THE FOLLOWING: 
 

1. Resolution 12-01 is hereby amended to read as follows. 
 
a. That Section 1 V (Read): A member of the Department of Public Safety who 

is a police officer and who is a participant in the Elsmere Police Secondary 
Pension Plan, who shall be chosen by the members of the Department of 
Police Department; and 

 
b. That Section 1(vi) (Read):  An employee of the Town who is a participant in 

the Town of Elsmere Employee retirement plan who shall be appointed by the 
non-police employees of the town or if there are no participants in such plan, a 
third resident of the town selected by the Council who would qualify under 
item (iii) above.  

 
 
RESOLVED BY THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL OF THE TOWN OF ELSMERE, 
THIS 11th DAY OF OCTOBER 2018. 
 
 
 
______________________________  ______________________________ 
Eric Thompson, Mayor     Brian Hurst, Secretary 
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SYNOPSIS 
Resolution 18-06 

 
This resolution simply states that the current police officer on the committee is appointed 
by the members of Public Safety Department and the Town employee is appointed by the 

non-police employees of the Town. 
 
 
 

Fiscal Impact: 
 

None 


